
SARDAR PATEL UNIVERSITY

Vallabh Vidyanagar (Gujarat), India
Dated :  22nd April, 1970

No. D.9/99

The Secretary
The Institution of Engineers (India)
8 Gokhale Road, Calcutta – 20

Subject  :  Corporate Membership of the Institution of Engineers 
    (India) for the qualified Engineers in your Organization.

Sir,

With reference to your letter No. BTN:T.258 dated 7th January 1970 on the above subject, I am to 

inform you that qualification of Corporate Membership of your Institution will be taken into account while 

making appointment and giving promotion to the teachers working under the Faculty of Engineering and 

Technology.

Yours faithfully
Sd/- 

Asst. Registrar
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A Compendium of Recognition Letters for AMIE

PORT OF KARACHI
Copy of The Institution of Engineers (india) Bombay Centre Letter No. C/44/47-48 Dated 18th 

November 1947, Addressed to The General Secretary, The Institution of Engineers (india), Calcutta

Dear Sir,

Re : Recognition

From an advertisement in the press, copy overleaf, it seems that the Trustee of the Port of Karachi 

have recognized our Corporate Membership for purpose of recruitment to their Engineering Department.

This may be published in the Journal

Yours faithfully
Sd/- 

Honorary Secretary

COPY OF THE ADVERTISEMENT IN THE “TIMES OF INDIA”

Dated 17th Novemebr 1947

PORT OF KARACHI
Pakistan

The Trustee, of the Port of Karachi invite applications for the post of Deputy Chief Engineer from 

Civil Engineers who are Corporate Members of the Institution of Civil Engineers of Institution of Engineers 

(India) having at least 15 years experience in responsible positions on engineering works of magnitude of 

which preferably 10 years have been spent on Dock & Harbour construction and maintenance, including 

Dredging of all types.

(Other conditions etc. follow the above paragraphs which are not necessary for our purpose)

NOTE: The advertisement is under the signature of Mr. E. L. Everatt, Chief Engineer.
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